
From: Mike Byzyna < >  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 10:43 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Support for PLRZ20240003 
 
Attn: Galiano LTC 
 
Hello Ben, Lisa and Tim, 
 
I am writing this letter to show my support for the Palmberg Rezoning Application, ref# PLRZ20240003.  
 
As a business owner on the island, I believe it is very important to support and try to grow our local 
economy. A strong community needs to have opportunities for people to pursue and be involved in.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Mike Byzyna 

(Montague Harbour Marina) 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


